
 

 

 

28th November 2017 
 
 
Vince and Fiona Ulgiati  
Punto Tours  
vince@puntotours.com.au 
fiona@puntotours.com.au 
 

 
 

Dear Vince & Fiona, 
 
On behalf of Ronald McDonald House Perth and the families we support, we extend our sincere 
thanks to you for your generous donation of your Punto Tours Package at this year’s RMHC 
Mercedes-Benz Ball auction.  Together we raised in excess of $450,000 at this year’s event.  
 
Every day at Ronald McDonald House we open our doors to regional families with sick children.  
They live, laugh, learn and love with us while their child receives treatment at nearby hospital.  
With your support we’re able to offer the gift of togetherness for families in difficult times.  
 
We are extremely grateful for your generous support. 
 
With sincere thanks & appreciation, 
 

 
 
Natalie Farrow 
Events Coordinator 
Ronald McDonald House Perth  
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